
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Press Release                      November 6, 2017 

For Immediate Release 

Contact:  Mr. Johnnie O’Toole 

         General Manager Flight Operations 

       Jotoole@flygga.com 

 

Notice of Postponement of Inaugural Date for Operations 

Global Ghana Airline’s inaugural date to begin operations has been postponed until February 5, 2018 due 

to the following reasons: 

1. To provide additional time to communicate with regulatory authorities and secure requisite 

documentation; and 

2. Winter weather concerns, as winter operations can be challenging for start-up carriers. 

Please also be advised, all inaugural participants who have already purchased airfare will be transferred 

to our charter partners for competition of those transactions. 

We thank you for your support.  We are working hard to be your premier airline and we look forward to 

flying with you. 

-Global Ghana Airlines 

 

 


